
 

5 December 2018 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 2, 2019 

We would like to welcome you and your child into Year 2.  We are looking 
forward to having a successful and rewarding year      working with you and 
your child. Your child’s home class is:___________ 
 

During 2019, students will be immersed in a world of learning in all subject 
areas; attending specialist classes in Music, LOTE, PE and Library, taking part in 
exciting activities through the year such as School Sunday presentation, a trip 
exploring the special places in Caboolture and surrounding areas, a science 
incursion and a journey back in time to the Caboolture Historical Village.     
Further details will be supplied in our Term 1 newsletter, which will be sent out in 
Week 1 of Term 1, 2019. 
 

From Miss Cross:  I have taught Year 1 and Year 2 at St Paul’s. I am passionate 
about teaching and love my job. I enjoy working with the junior school 
children. They are so cute and it is wonderful to see them develop and grow 
both     personally and academically throughout the year. 

From Mrs Ferguson: I have taught Year 1, 2 and 3 at St Paul’s.  I am married 
and have three beautiful children. I love teaching and believe in fostering the 
development of the whole child and helping them to reach their full potential.  

We would like to extend a personal invitation to you and your child to attend     
Family Administration Day on Thursday 24 January 2019 from 8:00am - 3:00pm. 
Please drop into the classroom any time between 8:00am and 3:00pm. This is a 
great opportunity to become familiar with the classroom and  we will both  
enjoy meeting you and your child. You will also save time during the year by 
filling out vital paperwork on this day. Please remember to bring your books 
covered and labelled and any other classroom items such as a named paint 
shirt.  

We wish you and your family a wonderful holiday season filled with smiles,   
special family times and memories that will be cherished forever. 

We look forward to seeing you in 2019!  

Warm regards 

Jenelle Cross and Marnie Ferguson  
Year 2 Classroom Teachers 2019  
 

 

 


